
Subject: Out of Office Reply Re: Fwd: LAX Traveler Experience
From: "Nate Kaplan" <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
Date: 10/23/2013 04:23 PM
To: duckworth.donald@gmail.com

Thank you for contacting the Office of Councilmember Mike Bonin.

I will be out of the office on October 23. If you need immediate assistance, please
call the front office desk at 310-568-8772 or email Debbie at
debbie.dynerharris@lacity.org , or Nancy at nancy.aguilar@lacity.org.

--
Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
310-568-8772 | www.11thdistrict.com
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